
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

April 8, 1997 

 

 

To:  Carol Keeley 

JFK Task Force 

 

From:  Laura Denk 

 

Subject: Follow Up on FBI-36:  Request for Additional Information (Hoover and Tolson 

records) 

 

Thank you for making records available to our staff in response to our March 18, 1997, request for 

Hoover and Tolson records.  

 

After a preliminary review of these records, Ron Haron has identified additional FBI records that 

seem to be responsive to our request.  This will confirm my discussion with you yesterday in which 

we agreed that our March 18, 1997 request includes the following records: 

 

(1) inventories of Director Hoover’s files prepared by Cornelius G. Sullivan in 1972, referenced 

in Sullivan’s January 28, 1975 memorandum to Inspector Hunter E. Helgeson;  

 

(2) alphabetic and numerical listings of Director Hoover’s O&C files and an analysis of  the files 

(62-116006-13x, 14); 

 

(3) FBI HQ file 62-116607 that appears to be a control file relating to certain Hoover records that 

Louis B. Nichols and his successors maintained; and 

 

(4) unredacted copies of the Tolson files. 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 


